
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/1/2016 11:31:03 AM
Subject: RE: SCDC mental health agreement

Sure - 
 
Past few budgets:
 
* FY 2015-16 Executive Budget proposal for $3,034,694 for mental health staffing and $927,807 for 
general medical staff, and $1,499,659 for facilities upgrades to address inmates with mental health 
needs.
 
* FY 2016-17 Executive Budget $2,751,818 for mental health staffing, $722,328 for general medical 
staff, and $1,246,340 to staff a male crisis intervention unit.
 

I think that it's worth noting - Bryan may have something on this - that this isn't a ton of money in the 
context of the larger budget and further evidence that the training and cultural reforms the Director 
has made really made the difference, not just the resources.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Adams, Chaney 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:19 AM
 
To: Baker, Josh
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: FW: SCDC mental health agreement
 

JB- do you have a mental health # here?
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Kinnard, Meg [mailto:mkinnard@ap.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:00 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: SCDC mental health agreement
 

Wanted to check to see if you guys had anything to say about the corrections department agreement 
on mental health. In previous stories, I have included a tidbit about how much money the governor 
wanted directed toward inmate mental health. Is there a current budget number that I could include in 
that regard?
 

Meg Kinnard 
 
(803) 634-9078
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